
ZIPPY DISPOSAL SERVICE, INC.       BOX 1717       CHELAN, WASHINGTON  98816 
  

TO OUR CUSTOMERS: April 29, 2019 
 
Due to increases in wages, transportation, and other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission (UTC) for a 9.64% overall rate increase. Our last general operating increase 
occurred in 2012.  If approved, the proposed rates below would become effective June 3, 2019.   
 
 
Monthly Rates 

 
Mini Can 

 
1 Can 

 
2 Can 

 
3 Can 

45 gal 
Toter 

65 gal    
Toter 

95 gal 
Toter 

Current $ 14.72 $ 18.10 $ 22.25 $ 27.94 $ 18.10 $ 22.25 $ 27.94 
Proposed $ 16.15 $ 19.85 $ 24.40 $ 30.60 $ 19.85 $ 24.40 $ 30.60 
      

   Charges for: Current Proposed   Current Proposed 
   Occasional extra units $  4.00 $  4.35    Loose Yards $ 20.46 $ 22.40 
   One pickup per month $  8.69 $  9.50     
   Carry out – 5’ to 25’ $  2.95 $  3.25     
   Drive-ins over 125’ $12.75 $13.90     

 
CONTAINER RATES: per week, per pickup 

 

1 Yard 2 Yard 3 Yard 4 Yard 6 Yard Locking Loose Yds
Current $16.30 $26.03 $36.46 $47.98 $70.47 $1.50 $20.46
Proposed $17.80 $28.50 $39.95 $52.60 $77.25 $1.65 $22.40
DROP BOXES - Haul Only COMPACTORS - Haul Only

10 Yard 20 Yard 30 Yard 20 Yard 30 Yard
Current $105.00 $128.00 $138.00 $163.00 $198.00
Proposed $114.50 $139.50 $150.50 $177.50 $215.50  

       

* The Washington State Refuse tax of 3.6% is added to these rates. 
Other services not listed will increase from 6.98% to 17.76%. 
 

If you have any questions regarding how this rate increase will affect your bill, you may call Zippy Disposal at (509) 
682-5464 or 1-888-982-5464.   
 
The commission has the authority to set final rates that may be lower or higher than the company’s request, 
depending on the outcome of its investigation. You can submit comments by going to utc.wa.gov and clicking 
“Submit a Comment,” or by one of the following options: 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 
 
Commission staff will make a recommendation to the commissioners at an open meeting in Olympia, which is 
scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on May 30, 2019, and you will have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting. 
If you are unable to attend the open meeting, you can participate by telephone by calling 360-664-1234 the day 
before the open meeting for instructions and to sign in. If you expect to attend the open meeting in person, you 
should call this number the day before to make sure this item is still on the agenda. 
 
A memo containing the staff recommendation will be available on the commission website about three days prior 
to the open meeting. To view the memo, go to utc.wa.gov. Click on the link near the bottom that says 
“Documents.”  Under “Open Meetings,” click on “Agendas, meeting minutes, orders.” When the open meeting 
date (see above) appears, click on the memo for this filing. This will take you to a page with the memo and any 
associated attachments. You will be given an option to open or save the document you choose. 
 
The commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants with disabilities. If you need 
reasonable accommodation, please contact the commission at (360) 664-1132 or human_resources@utc.wa.gov. 
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